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July 28, 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Staff, 
 
The Valley Stream 24 School District is proud to be collaborating with Our Kids Place 

Country Day to offer the recently state funded Universal Pre-Kindergarten Program to our 

community. The registration period just concluded with 44 children registered and accepted. 

Having not exceeded the allowable 48 slots, there is no need for a lottery. All parents of 

registered Universal Pre-Kindergarten children have been contacted individually and Our Kids 

Place Country Day will be offering a parent orientation in the near future.  
 
We are excited about the possibilities this program offers for our youngsters. Thank you to the 

Valley Stream 24 community for its unwavering and ongoing support. Together we will 

continue to provide meaningful learning opportunities and enriching life experiences for all of 

our students.  
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Dr. Don Sturz 
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